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CARROLL COUNTY BROADCASTING CORP.
WESTMINSTER, MARYLAND

PHONE, WESTMINSTER 1170

February 4, 1954

Mr. S. R. Morss,
Route 3,
Bradford, Mass.
Dear Mr. Morss,

Thanks for your letter of February 1, 1954.
I am very happy you were able to receive our DX program.

The program material you listed is correct.
This will verify your reception of this station's signals.

Best wishes in DX~-ing.

Yours sincerely,

1000 WATTS

CTB/ssm Charles T. Bu.ffington,z 2 %

Chief Engineer,



